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Speaker: Tammy Custer, GCO and Systems Specialist in OSP 
 

Introduction to the new NIH  
ASSIST System 

 

The National Institutes of Health (NIH) has developed a web-based system for 
use in preparing and submitting proposals.  It is called the Application 
Submission System & Interface for Submission Tracking or ASSIST for 
short.  This system can be used instead of Grants.gov for proposal 
submissions.  One of the great features of ASSIST is its ability to check for eRA 
Commons errors and warnings before the proposal is submitted, eliminating the 
need for changed/corrected applications to be made via Grants.gov.  You are 
also able to view the application, including attachments, as one PDF which is not 
possible prior to submission using Grants.gov.  

To find out more about this system, join us for an overview of the system and 
how it works. 

Feel free to send me your questions about the new NIH Assist system prior to the 
Roundtable session, so I can provide them to Tammy in advance of the 
Roundtable.   
 
We look forward to seeing you April 21st! 
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